
 

 

 

4th October 2024 

 

Monday - Hawkes Football after school as normal. 

Tuesday – Basketball club. 4.15pm finish.  Sign up on 

Parentpay 

Tuesday -  x-Country event at Scarborough Rugby 

Club. Further details to follow on ParentPay 

Wednesday – Sniper fitness. 4.15pm finish. Please sign 

up on Parentpay 

Thursday – Year 4 at Mass, St Joseph’s Church @ 

10am 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday, the Flu Vaccination team will 

be coming into school. Please ensure 

that you have given consent via the link 

emailed to you earlier on in the week. 

 

 

The children have looked at greater than, less than and 

equal too. 

The children in Year 5 have written a STAR Write about King 

Harold Godwinson. 

The children in Year 4 have looked at living things and 

identifying what it in our local area. 

The children in Year 3 had a visitor from Jenny and they 

talked about how Christianity came about. 

We have had a brilliant week at St. Peter's. I really enjoyed having a walk to the local shops with our Nursey pupils, 
we wrote a shopping list and bought some treats from the bakery.  
Our Year 4 class are learning all about the Roman Empire and have really enjoyed exploring the Roman artefacts that 
we have on loan from the Rotunda museum.  As part of their RE work Year 4 also met with Jenny Eyre our school 
Chaplain who discussed her faith journey and why she feels called to be a chaplain. 
Our Year 5 class visited St. Joseph's Church for Mass with Canon Eddie. I am looking forward to the music concert 
this evening at 7pm at St. Peter's Church as a number of our amazing musicians from school will be performing. I 
hope to see you there! Have a good weekend. 
 

 

 Year 1 will be leading Harvest Assembly on 

Wednesday. We are politely asking for non-

perishable donations again this year and these 

will be given to the Rainbow Centre (limited to 

one item per family)Thank you in advance.  

There will be a Macmillan Coffee Morning at St 

Peter’s School on Friday, 9am until 11am. 

ParentPay 

Please remember to ensure that any 

outstanding balances are paid. It is also 

imperative that you have provided consent for 

any scheduled school trips. 
 

 


